
 

  
 

            June 14, 2021 

Dear Guardians and Students, 

 

Congratulations on the completion of the 2020-2021 school year! We are looking forward to a successful and productive 

2021-2022 school year as a 6
th

 grader! 

 

To help with a strong start for the 2021-2022 school year, we have compiled a list of materials for each of your child’s 

classes for the next school year. It is recommended that these materials are purchased before the 1
st
 day of school (August 

20, 2021 for new students and August 23, 2021 for returning students. 
 

Math List Science List Social Studies List ELA List Homeroom List 

Notebook 

 

Folder 

 

3-Subject Spiral 

Notebook 

 

Folder 

 

 

3-subject notebook 

 

Two pocket folder 

 

Composition 

Notebook 

 

Folder 

1 bottle hand sanitizer 

1 box of tissues 

1 roll of paper towels 

1 container of Clorox 

wipes 

 

1 pencil case 

containing: 

-Wooden pencils 

-pencil sharpener 

-Erasers 

-1 pair of scissors 

-3 glue stick 

-Highlighters 

- Red pens 

- Black/ Blue pens 

-Dry erase markers 

-Black sharpie 

 

 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to email Mrs. Sarancic at: Sarancic@hsabelmont.org or Mr. Connell 

at Connell@hsabelmont.org 

 

Have an amazing summer! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Sarancic & Mr. Connell 

6-8 Assistant Principals 

 

 

 

Mr. Kartal, Principal 

Mrs. Sarancic, 6-8 Assistant Principal of Academics 

Mr. Connell, 6-8 Assistant Principal of School Culture 

 

mailto:Sarancic@hsabelmont.org

